Newsletter

Safer Neighbourhood Team (SNT) NOVEMBER 2020

The Old Coach House on Crescent Road Wellington has now been boarded up. This should help with any Anti-Social-Behaviour in the area.



The School Traffic is still an issue outside Wrekin View and St Patricks North Road. Fines have been issued for breaching the Road traffic Orders. It only a minority that are doing this but it makes a big impact on the safety of the Children.

PLEASE THINK BEFORE YOU PARK/DROP OFF





Covering Dothill, Parklands, Shawbirch, Admaston and Bratton



Thanks to information received from local residents police were able to obtain a Warrant from the Magistrates Court to search a premises for drugs. The warrant was executed in the North Wellington area.



wellingtonnorth.snt@westmercia.pnn.police.uk



Always call 101 to report an incident that requires Police attendance